
Motion 2408SR02 - One-Time Sectional Attendance Subsidy 

 

The Senior Committee moves to provide a $500 subsidy to each Pacific Swimming Club who attended 

the Novato Sectionals and a $250 subsidy for those who attended the Fullerton Sectionals. Clubs with 

athletes in attendance at both meets will receive the higher of the two stipends.  Funding to come 

from the Travel Support line item.  

 

Purpose: When the 2023-24 Budget was passed Pacific did not know that TCA would hold both the 

Spring and Summer Sectionals.  We budgeted $81,000 for Travel Support for Sectionals. Of that budget 

only $12,500 has been spent.  We would like to distribute some of the funding available back to our 

teams. There are 41 Pacific Swimming Clubs that attended the Novato Sectionals and 4 PC clubs that 

attended Fullerton Sectionals for a total of $21,500. 

 


